
Buildings & Grounds Committee – August 26, 2020 

 

The Buildings and Grounds Committee met on met on August 26, 2020 to review the updated building use form.  

In addition, a discussion was held regarding a potential future capital project.  Mr. Petroccelli mentioned that he 

visited the new District Office, and they are doing a great job preparing the offices. 

 

 


